WaterWorld of Washington will have special hours of operation from May 25th to June 2nd. We will be open from 12:30-6:00 on Saturdays, Sundays, Monday, Thursday and Friday. Tuesday and Wednesday from 12:30-8:00. This is due to a lot of our lifeguards are new and are getting their lifeguard certifications done during this week. On June 3rd we will go back to normal hours. Sorry for the inconvenience!

